

Item				
1	Meeting opens	7:10pm		
2	Welcome	Linda Lester, Michael Mountney, Ian Barton, Ralph Cheetham, Michael Watt, Bryan Waples, Alby Lee Sye, Eve Harvey, Morgan Barton, Patrick Heyman, Christine Barton, Drew Pemberton, Gerry Bassett, Donna Cussens, Paul Harvey, Keegan Harvey		
a.	Apologises	Ian Miller, Gary Ellem, Tim Hewitt		
b.	Visitors			
3	Approval & Confirmation of Previous Minutes:		M- Gerry Bassett S- Paul Harvey	
4	New Members:	Joel Nix	M- Christine Barton S- Donna Cussens	
5	Reports:	Reports:		ACTION/COMMENTS:
a.	Treasurer's Report:	Linda Lester		
6		MOTION 3 - "That Treasurer's report be accepted" detailing all expenses and purchases of the last month approved by the executive committee.	M- Pat Heyman S- Bryan Waples	
7	Correspondence In:			

a.		1. Bank Statement 2. Various Invoices 3. Resignation of Gary Ellem as Club Secretary		
8	Correspondence Out:	.Nil		
9	Business Arising From Previous Minutes:			
10	Neil Flagstrom Trophy			Trophy to continue to be run as usual All in favour
11	Sale of old race Van		M- Gerry Bassett S- Ian Barton	Offer has been on Van, Club will accept offer. All in favour
12	New Business	Reports:	M- Moved S-Seconded	ACTION/COMMENTS:
a)	Introduction of Drew Pemberton as Club Secretary			
b)	Come and try Day 15 th March			Confusion on Practice start time Practice riders briefing at 9:30 am Paul Harvey will assist with the Free Sausage sizzle
c)	Race Day Scrutineering			Scrutineering to be down in rider's pit. During allocated time. Arrivals outside that time will need to organise scrutineering with the scrutineer at the scrutineers discretion.
d)	Junior Corporate Challenge			JCC riders to be pitted together in allocated area. Parent riders will have an adjacent pit available to them.

e)	Junior Corporate Challenge Grant application			Unsuccessful in first round Encouraged to reapply in round 2. Club has reapplied and awaiting outcome
f)	MQ Officials seminar			Steward/CofC and Race Secretary Courses were conducted on the 12/13 th March, attended by 2 RRAT members
g)	MQ Club Development fund			Put to members to submit ideas for the club to apply for in the development of RRAT
h)	Event Crew			Put to members about asking to help with setup and pack up on Race day. On a roster based system so asked only once per year.
i)	Drive It update	Pat Heyman		Informed both Mayoral parties are supportive of the program.
j)	Ridernet	Linda Lester		Informed this is up and running so Ridernet members can renew club membership online.
k)	TT	Sponsorship		1 st application received for Naming Rights sponsor from Nu-Weld Zinc has offered sponsorship in the advertising of the event Suncity Yamaha has offered sponsorship
l)		Committee		Expressions of Interest called for the TT Subcommittee – to be announced at the next General meeting.
13	Next meeting:	19 th April 2016	Meeting Closed – 8:20pm	